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IMPORTANT DATES 
Friday 13th September  NO SUBWAY  
Saturday 14th September  Gala Sorting Morning, 9.00am – 11.00am 
Tuesday 17th September  Production Performance at 6pm) 
Wednesday 18th September  Production Performance at 6pm)  
Thursday 19th September  Production Performance at 6pm) Tickets on sale now 
Friday September 27th  End of term 3 @ 3.00pm 
Saturday 28th September  Gala Sorting Morning, 9.00am – 11.00am 
Monday 14th October   Term 4 commences @ 8.50am 
Saturday 19th October   Paremata School Spring Gala – 11.00 – 3.00pm 
 
Kia ora tatou 
 
Well done to....... 
Gene Simonlehner, who represented Paremata School at the National Park Skiing Championships two weeks 
ago. Gene participated superbly with a great attitude and had an excellent time. He is now immersed in a full 
time education ski programme at National Park School until the end of the term. Keep up the hard work 
Gene! 
 
Ki-O-Rahi Turbo Touch Tournament 
Well done to all our tamariki who participated in the Ki-o-Rahi and Turbo Touch Tournament yesterday at 
Aotea College. You all took part brilliantly over the eight games and represented the school with pride. Many 
thanks to Theresa Ready for her usual excellent organisation and to all the parents who supported the 
children at the tournament. 
 
School Production 
With rehearsals in full swing this week we are getting ourselves all ready for the big shows next week.  
Tickets are now getting low so please call the office (on 04 233 1339), before paying for the tickets online to 
ensure there are tickets available for the night you can make it, as we cannot swap tickets. Thank you all for 
your wonderful support- it is going to be the usual epic extravaganza! 
 
Paremata School Hoodies 
We are going to be taking orders for a new school hoodie with a new updated Paremata School 
logo in the coming weeks. Many thanks to Zeus Te Ahuru for his wonderful school logo redesign 
and to Carly Low and Julie Morris for organising the style of hoodie. These will be available next 
term in both children and adult sizes and more information will come out next week. 
 
School Gala 
We are kindly asking for any donations of small bottles of tomato sauce as the  
previous supplier is unavailable for the Gala.  Any bottles can be handed into the office. 
Thanks. 
 
Nga mihi nui 
Bryce 
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Ki-O-Rahi 
24 Year 5/6 students travelled to Aotea College to play Turbo 
Touch and Ki-o-Rahi in the Parumoana cluster tournament. Aotea 
College students organised, referred and ran the whole day with 
help from their P.E. teachers, there were even a couple of ex 
Paremata School students who came to say hello.  
The teams played hard having some well fought and close games. 
It was great to be able to play 2 new sports and we all had fun.  
Many thanks to Stephanie MacLean for organising the Ki-o-Rahi team while I took the Turbo Touch team. 
Also thanks to Manu and Naomi for transporting our students. 
 

 
NETBALL PRIZE GIVING 

The netball prize giving will be on Friday 20th September at 5.00pm, in the school hall.  Please 

bring all uniforms so these can be checked back in. Thanks 

 

    There will be NO Subway lunches on the following Fridays: 

 Friday 13th September  

 Friday 18th October  

 Friday 25th October  

 Friday 1st November  

 

GALA DAY HELPERS REQUIRED Saturday 19 October 
We only had 30 people respond to our last email - but we are looking for another 60 helpers.   
We need you! 
Check our google forms online tick box to see where the help is still required. It only takes 1 minute to 
complete. 
Copy and paste this link: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1MdBPd4u1d6g1AnnhIqmj3YCperLCoXBIB7nIoyHs_h4/edit 
 

 

PAREMATA SCHOOL SPRING GALA – SATURDAY 19TH OCTOBER 2019 

GALA DAY HELPERS - It’s only ?? days to go until the gala (just over 5 weeks)  
Check our google forms online tick box to see where the help is still required. copy and paste this link. 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1MdBPd4u1d6g1AnnhIqmj3YCperLCoXBIB7nIoyHs_h4/edit or we have 
paper copies available to fill in at the office. 

SATURDAY HELPER MORNING - Can you lend a hand on Saturday 14th September or 28th September 
between 9.00am and 11.00am? Can you help to sort items from the container on the senior court? We are 
asking for help from mums, dads or grandparents if they can assist to make this light work. It doesn’t just 
have to be the Gala committee. We would love some help to sort the toys, clothes, books into areas. It is a 
big task for only 4 people to do each year. (Rain off days Sundays immediately following) email offers of 
helper to: paremataschoolpta@gmail.com now. 
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GALA DONATIONS - Gala donation requests for this week is – Sugar. These can be taken straight to your 
child's classroom. Look out for their Gala Donation box. The class in each syndicate with the most donations 
(per capita) will win a free sweet treat. We welcome any more mystery bottles or lucky dip items. Next week 
any times from previous weeks.  

WELCOME ALL BAKERS - add your name to the list now.... If you would like to bake an item for the dessert 
stall eg: apple & ginger slice, brownie, date loaf, apple crumble, banoffee pie, meringues, tarts, cheesecake, 
chocolate pudding, truffles, macaroons, rocky road or fruit pie (bring it along on a disposable plate or 
container, refrigeration available) then contact Angela now angela.collins@xtra.co.nz 
OR If you would like to bake an item for the sweets stall eg: hokey pokey, fudge, coconut ice, sweets, lolly 
kebabs then contact Evette now evette.mcclure@gmail.com  

GREEN THUMBS - closer to the gala we welcome plant cuttings, seedlings, potted plants or seed packets to 
be sold on gala day.  Good sellers are herbs & succulents too.  You may have some of these around your place 
or can arrange cuttings from your own plants for 18 October.   

 
PAREMATA SCHOOL GALA RAFFLE  

Thanks to all the families who are out selling these tickets.  Please return ticket butts and 
money to the office as soon as possible. If you did not receive any tickets to sell or you 
would like more, please contact the office on 233 1339 or office@paremata.school.nz and 

we can send them home with your child. There will be a prize for the student who sells the most tickets. 
Look at the Fantastic Prizes: 

1st Prize - $1000 New World Voucher 
2nd Prize - $400 New World Voucher 
3rd Prize - $200 New World Voucher 

 

 

Paremata-Plimmerton Softball Club registrations are now open.   Please visit the 

website https://sites.google.com/view/paremataplimmertonsoftballclub/member-

registration to register, or contact theclub@pareplimsoftball.nz with any queries. 

 

 

 

 
A WHITBY COLLEGIATE EDUCATION FOR YOUR SON OR DAUGHTER IN YEAR 9, 2020 - OPEN DAY 
From the beginning of 2020 Marsden Whitby will become Whitby Collegiate. You are invited to the Whitby Collegiate 
Open Day on Sunday 15 September, any time between 11am and 1pm. This is a great opportunity to see the Whitby 
Collegiate campus and to find out about our future-focused learning programmes. There will be staff and students to 
talk to and our students look forward to showing you around. 
Enrolments - Whitby Collegiate applications for enrolment for 2020 are now open. We encourage you to come and visit 
our school and invite students to spend time in class with us. If you have any questions or would like a personal tour, 
please contact Lorraine Rose on 04 234 1070. 
Transport - There are easy transport links to Whitby Collegiate and our school buses bring students from the Hutt 
Valley, Johnsonville, Churton Park, Tawa and Aotea, and connect with the train for students travelling from the Kapiti 
Coast. 
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KELLY SPORTS OCTOBER 2019 HOLIDAY PROGRAMME – NGATITOA DOMAIN (Yrs 5-13) 
Our hugely popular Kelly Sports Holiday Programme is back for the October 2019 Holidays for children 5-13 
years.  Come and join the Kelly Sports coaches for the best in sports coaching and competitions. We have created an 
Action Packed Programme including: Rippa and Touch Rugby, Football, Ultimate Frisbee, Bouncy Castle, Netball, 
Basketball, with trip days to Awesome Bounce, Laser Force, Strike (Ten Pin Bowling) and to see the movie Abominable 
and lots more!  To enrol got to www.kellysports.co.nz/events/3073-Ngatitoa-Domain-Hall 
 
Super Summer Sports - TERM 4 2019 - (Yrs 1-4) – Friday’s 3:05-4:05pm 
Kelly Sports will be back in Term 4 with their fun and exciting classes. Come and try Football, Frisbee, Tball and 
Athletics. With 2 weeks of each sport. It’s a great way to try new sports, learn new skills and improve ability. We use 
games & drills to teach game sense and team play.  Your child will learn the fundamental skills for all sports – throwing, 
running, jumping, striking, balance and many more – all while having a great time!  For full details and to enrol into our 
programmes visit www.kellysports.co.nz email adminwgn@kellysports.co.nz or call 04 972 7201  
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED AT YOUR LOCAL GIRL GUIDES 
At Girl Guides, we’re committed to empowering girls from all walks of life … growing confident, adventurous girls who 
are ready to be tomorrow’s leaders. But we need volunteer leaders to be part of this amazing story. 
If you’re someone that wants to make a vital contribution in your community, aged anywhere between 18 and 80, and 
can give just a few hours one night a week during school term, then we need to hear from you!  
Just go to girlguidingnz.org.nz/join-us/volunteers 
 
SCHOOL HOLIDAY COMPUTER CLASSES 
Grand Training runs fun computer classes in the school holidays in all aspects of computer skills.  From Minecraft and 
learning to code with Scratch, Python or Java to building your own PC and if young the Discovery Computer 
Class.  These classes run at Wellington Girls College.  Tell us what you want to learn about, and we’ll make it happen. 
Go to www.grandtraining.co.nz or ring 499-2211 for more details. 

 

QUALITY HOLIDAY PROGRAMME? SPRING HOLIDAY PROGRAMME @ ADVENTURE SCHOOL, 30 SEPT – 11 OCT 2019   
BOOK ONLINE NOW:  www.asfc.co.nz    

The Holiday Programme is open over the school holidays from 8.00 am – 5.00pm / 5.30pm. Our quality 
programme offers exciting field trips by chartered bus e.g. Visit to Southward Car Museum, Laserforce, Staglands, 
Lighthouse Cinema, Rimutaka Gym, Ice Skating and more), fun games, art & craft and sport activities for primary aged 
children. Our experienced team members are looking forward to meeting your child. All staff trained and police vetted. 
For enquiries or more information please visit the website and choose your relevant Holiday Programme.  The 
Programme flyer is attached there. We are approved by MSD and you may be eligible to receive a WINZ subsidy. Everyone 
is welcome     

 

Little Dog Barking Children's Theatre presents The Pond 
2-3 October at The Globe in Palmerston North 
4 October at Kapiti Playhouse in Paraparaumu 
8 October at Lower Hutt Little Theatre 
9 October at St Peter's Village Hall in Paekakariki  
Suitable for ages 2-8  years old. For ticketing visit www.littledogbarking.co.nz.  
For further information please email info@littledogbarking.co.nz 
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